
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER Friday 28th June 2024

School Closed
Polling day 

4th July

Dear Families, 

Looking forward to:

Ministry of Stories – Year 6 Transition to Year 7 on Monday 1st

July

Road Safety Assembly – Tuesday 2nd July for all classes.

Watch out for: Y2 to Kew, Y4&5 to the British Museum and 
Year 3 to the Greenwich observatory 

Sports days: week of 8th July on our new pitch! 
Tuesday 9th @ 9:30 EYFS, @2pm KS1 
Wednesday 10th @ 9:30 Year 3& 4, @2pm Year 5&6

Summer Fair - Friday 19th July – time TBC Gates will open at 

Year 6 attended the annual Year 6 leavers service on Thursday with other local 
deanery schools. The children sang beautifully and were fantastic representatives 
of St. Saviour’s. They also had the opportunity to sit with other children from the 
secondary school that they will be attending in September and share a lunch 

together.
Mr Dunford is fundraising to raise money
for the Year 6 residential 2025. These
funds will go towards making the
residential cheaper for all children. The
sponsorship page for the Big Half is
now live. Parents can donate through
there to raise money to send the Y6
children there next year!

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/
fundraising/tom-dunford-

Have a lovely weekend!



WORSHIP FOCUS

Jesus said “I have come so that you can live life in all its’ fullness” John 10:10

Nursery

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six

STARS OF THE WEEK

Mark

What do you ask God 
for help for?

From small seeds of 
kindness great actions 
grow. 

Olivia Teddi

Jay Noah P

Jesse 

Samara 

Lacey 

Alena 

June 
Birthdays!

Emily
Stella

Ebenezer 
Sophia

Frankey Ardin

Jesse 

Lyra 

Kieran 

Somachi
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Keeping safe during warm weather
All children wear sun cream to school which is applied before 

they leave home in the morning – this will offer them 
protection during the school day.

They also bring a hat or cap to school.
If we have weather warnings, we may modify our play and 

play inside instead. 
Please make sure the children have their water bottles so

they can hydrated.
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Martial Arts Training at St Saviour’s School

Mr Everiste will be offering all-age martial arts classes at St 
Saviour’s this July on the following dates and times:

First session (taster) is free and then £5 per 1-hour session 
thereafter (payment at the start of class by cash or BACS) per child 

or adult. All ages are welcome including parents/carers. 

Please register your interest by confirming the following to the 
school email address admin@st-saviours.towerhamlets.sch.uk

Child’s name, year group, date and timeslot and parent/carers’
names (if also joining the session/s)

About Mr Everiste Training

Instructor Mr Everiste is a Tae Kwon Do champion and a 4th degree 
Black Belt, having trained for 16 years in martial arts. Mr Everiste
also has a BA (Hons) degree in Dance Performance also having 
trained in contemporary dance for 7 years and is a professional 
actor (notably appearing in The Bill). 
Mr Everiste’s children have been attending St Saviour’s School 
since March 2018. Mia is now in Year 4 and Laila is in Reception.

Dates Time slots Time slots
Tuesday 02 July 16:00 – 17:00 17:00 – 18:00
Wednesday 03 July 16:00 – 17:00 17:00 – 18:00

Tuesday 09 July 16:00 – 17:00 17:00 – 18:00
Wednesday 10 July 16:00 – 17:00 17:00 – 18:00

Tuesday 16 July 16:00 – 17:00 17:00 – 18:00
Wednesday 17 July 16:00 – 17:00 17:00 – 18:00
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1st – Year 4 95.37% 
2nd – Year 2 93.52%
3rd – Year 3 93.06%

Congratulations to our 
top 3! 

Our school target is 96% 
come on everyone!

Our Attendance Welfare Officer (AWA), Ranu Begum,  
attends school every Tuesday morning. Ranu checks 
our school registers regularly and will contact parents 
& guardians by letter or telephone. Meetings and 
home visits will be completed if there is a cause for 
concern.

Formal referrals of pupils with persistent absence or 
below 90% attendance will be made.  Children need to 
be in school every day. Parents should be aware that 
they can ultimately be prosecuted for non-attendance 
offences.   

We know that sometimes- even with children at school 
190 out of 365 days in the year- they may fall ill.  This 
can be worrying so please see advice from our local 
teams on 
https://www.towerhamletstogether.com/files/Care_Co
nfident_Booklet_A5_InteractiveBooklet2.pdf on 
common illnesses and when to seek support.   
Additional sports including swimming benefit children 
to be healthier and smarter. Please ensure children 
take full advantage of this by wearing appropriate kit 
and making sure they bring it with them each week!

Polite reminder: 
Children need to be in school 

on time.
Gates open at 8:45 and close at 

8:55.
Early morning learning at this 
time sets the children up for 

the day. 

Best Attendance Prize

The children have decided that they 
would like a trip to the park with 
pizza and ice-cream if they are lucky 
enough to win our attendance prize.
The reward will be given to the class 
with the best attendance over the 
course of the school year.
Children who have also attended 
100% of the school year will be 
included in this reward too!
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Year 1 trip to Marble Arch Synagogue
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